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2015/16 LexSki Membership Meeting Calendar 

Meetings of the membership are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at First Parish Church, 
Lexington (by the Green) at 7:30 p.m. in Parker Hall (rear entrance, lower level) unless otherwise 
noted.  
The first family listed is responsible for bringing the coffee, tea, dessert, etc., and also for 
reminding the other families listed of their host and hostess duties. Host families are responsible for 
set-up before and clean-up after each meeting. The supply bins are passed along to hosts at each 
meeting. If you can’t serve, get a sub – in advance. 
January 19, 2016: Connell, Cotran, Couturier 

February: No February meeting 
March 15, 2016: Crook-Terry, Darcy, Doctoroff 

President’s Report  
We haven't seen much snow so far this season, but that hasn't stopped us from having fun. The 
lodge has been gearing up, and ski conditions can only improve.  
I am happy to report that our stove is operational again! Our new cook, Alden, is doing a great job. 
Special thanks to Alden and Dan Butler for keeping everyone fed for the first part of the holiday 
week without the stove.  

The form for making reservations has been updated. The new form is on the web site. Please make 
sure to use the updated form from now on and remember to sign your forms when you settle up with 
the host. Hosts, please check to make sure everyone's form is signed. Also, please make sure that, 
when you arrive at the club, you sign in with the date that you arrived and that, when you leave, you 
sign out with the date that you’re leaving. There are things that the last people to leave the club at 
the end of the day on Sunday need to check, and it’s helpful to know if anyone else is still there. 
Otherwise, multiple people check that all of the doors are locked and lights are turned off. 
Thank you everyone for remembering to cover your smoke detectors when you shower. I realize 
that we have a limited amount of covers. We are working on making sure that there are enough for 



every room as well as a system for keeping track of them. We are working with the manufacturer to 
fix the issue. Unfortunately I don't have any update as to a date when the problem will be rectified.  

Looking forward to seeing you all at the January membership meeting. Think snow (but not in 
Massachusetts)! 

John Marquis 
781-844-0042 

 
Lodge Report 

The ski season has stumbled out of the start gate, but it looks like we are finally getting the cold 
temps that the snowmakers need to start blasting the white stuff. Let's keep fingers crossed for the 
real stuff as well. 
We have had problems with a few of the smoke detectors in the sleeping rooms thinking that the 
steam from the hot showers was actually smoke. Until we can resolve the matter, please use the 
orange covers. You will find them in the office in a plastic bag. If you can't find one, please use a 
small plastic bag. Remember to remove after them you have taken your showers. 
If anyone comes across anything that needs to be fixed and can't repair it yourself, please send us an 
e-mail describing the problem so that we can address the issue.  
Think snow. 

Jeff & Kathi Moore 
Jeff's E-Mail: jmoore.nh@gmail.com 

Kathi's E-Mail: moore.ke78@gmail.com 
 

Social Report 
Thank you to all of the ski club members who helped make our holiday party a success. From 
Santa’s visit to the delicious food and beverages and sweets and holiday decor, it was a fun evening.   
As we move through the winter skiing months, our social activities focus on making our ski 
weekends at the lodge fun for all. In the past, we have had a Hawaiian luau night, a St. Patrick’s 
Day night, a Valentine’s night, ski movie nights, among other things. If anyone is interested in 
organizing a weekend night activity up at the lodge this winter, please let Amelia know. 
Our next formal social gathering will be our Wine and Cheese Tasting in April. The date has not 
been confirmed yet, but we will let you know very soon.  
Happy Skiing, and King Winter, please bring more snow!!! 

Amelia (ameliamueller@yahoo.com)  
Social Committee Chair  

 
 

 



Membership Report 
We are pleased to welcome new members Christine Alaimo and Lou Savarino and their son Louis 
into the club. We look forward to skiing with them for many years to come. This brings the total 
number of family members to 55. 

We have a new prospective family. We look forward to getting to know Diane and Eric Pearlman 
and their son Matthew (14) and daughter Naomi (12.) They live at 7 Parker Street, Lexington, MA 
02421 and are sponsored by the Colburns and Sciarettas. 
Finally, the Membership Committee will gather soon to welcome prospective members and discuss 
the benefits and obligations of membership. Joe Scholl will host this event and will be reaching out 
to prospective members in the near future. 

See you in New Hampshire! 
Cathy Fahy and the Membership Committee 

 


